
Parent consultations 

All parents should now have sent back their 
parent consultations. If you are unable to make 
the dates offered, please let your child’s class 
teacher know, so that an alternative date can be 
arranged.  

Flu Immunisations 

Whole school Flu immunisations will take place 
on Monday 11th October. Please ensure you 
have sent back your child’s form to indicate 
whether you wish you child to take part in the 
immunisations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      | Tilstock Primary School and Nursery, Tilstock Lane, Nr Whitchurch, SY13 3JL 
      | 01948 880347 
      | tilstockadmin@til.mmat.org.uk 
      | tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk 
 @tilstockprimaryschool 

 

Friday 8th October 2021 
  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We love having visitors into school to help enrich our children’s learning experiences,  
and on Wednesday Bryn from Tagtiv8 came in to work with our staff and Year 3 & 4  
children in Otter Class to see how Physically Active Learning (PAL) approaches  
can improve learning for our school. The session has also empowered our teachers  
so they are confident with PAL approaches – ready to take learning beyond the  
classroom. Photos to follow! 
 
Also, we are so pleased that we are finally able to plan a church harvest festival! On Monday 12th October staff and 
pupils will attend the church to celebrate harvest through songs poems and prayer. On this occasion the service will 
be for children and staff only, however children will be very welcome to bring along a donation to present to the 
church, and these will be taken to the local foodbank.  If you do not wish your child to take part  
in this event, please let us know by Monday 11th October at the latest. We will keep you  
updated with photos of our special event!  
 
Have an enjoyable weekend. 
 

Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Head of School 

REMINDERS  

& NOTICES 

WORSHIP This half term, in worship, we will be focusing on the Christian value of hope. Next 
week, we will be learning the story of ‘Jesus heals a paralysed man’ Luke 5.17-26. If 
children have any prayers linked to this theme, that they would like to share during 
worship, they would be very welcome to do so. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Congratulations to this week’s 
Headteacher Award winners. 
Bumblebees: Lucas and Alex  
Squirrels: Rory and Ivy-Mae 
Otters: James and Ethan  
Badgers: Gethin and Kieran 
 
Happy Birthday to  
Max Jones and Oscar Roberts 

who celebrated over the weekend.  

 

NEWS 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 

Events at a glance: 
Flu Immunisations: 11th October 2021 
Last day of term: 14th October 2021 
PD Days: 15th, 18th, 19th October 2021 
Children return to school: 1st November 2021 
Photographer for pupil photos: 22nd November 
2021 
 

Click here to view what our 
students have been up to 
recently. 
 

Photographer 

On Monday 22nd November, the photographer 
will be in to take individual and sibling photos. 
Any families with pre-school siblings are invited 
to come to the hall door at 8.30am to have their 
photos first. 

School Uniform 

We have had quite a few children losing their 
jumpers and cardigans over the past few weeks. 
Please could all children’s uniform be fully 
labelled, so that parents can easily check their 
child has bought the correct uniform home. 

 

 
 
 

 
 
  
 

 

https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/news/school-news/

